August 5, 2024 - The Public Utilities Commission (PUC) is pleased to announce the appointment
of Dr. Nanda K. Gopaul as its new Chairman, effective August 5, 2024. Dr. Gopaul, formerly a
part-time Member, brings a wealth of experience and expertise to the role.

Dr. Gopaul holds a Diploma in Human Resources Management from Barnwell University, U.S.A.
He holds a M.Phil. in Industrial Relations from the University of Glasgow, U.K and a PhD in
Industrial and Business Studies from Warwick Business School, U.K.

Dr. Gopaul is a founder member of the Federation of Independent Trade Unions of Guyana
(FITUG) and has been a Trade Union Activist for over 40 years. He previously served as the
Minister of Labour for the Co-operative Republic of Guyana.




